STOP PRESS

Neighbourhood Development Planning

Aconbury Parish Meeting and Little Birch Parish Council have
agreed to produce a Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan.

It is now necessary to establish a steering group made up of
parishioners and councillors. A number of people have already said
that they would like to join the group. They, and anyone else,
wishing to contribute should attend a meeting at Little Birch Village
Hall on Wednesday April 6th starting at 7.30 pm.

To prepare for the meeting it is recommended that all should have a

look at the Herefordshire Council Website on Neighbourhood

Planning that includes more than thirty guidance documents.

Document number 28 on how to set up a steering group is

especially useful.

For more information and help please contact Sophie Glover at
littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk

or Roger Wilkins at rogerwwilkins@yahoo.co.uk






